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4th January 2021  
 
 
Dear parents and carers  
 
We all need to do what we can to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  
 
The most recent advice on how to further limit the spread of COVID-19 is clear. If children can stay safely at 
home, they should, to limit the chance of the virus spreading.  
 
That is why the government has asked parents to keep their children at home, wherever possible, and asked 
schools to remain open only for those children who absolutely need to attend.  
 
It is important to underline that schools, colleges and other educational establishments remain safe places for 
children. But the fewer children making the journey to school, and the fewer children in educational settings, 
the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnerable individuals in wider society. Schools are, 
therefore, being asked to continue to provide care for a limited number of children - children who are 
vulnerable and children whose parents are critical to the Covid-19 response and cannot be safely cared for at 
home. 
 
Vulnerable children include children who are supported by social care, those with safeguarding and welfare 
needs, including child in need plans, on child protection plans, ‘looked after’ children, young carers, disabled 
children and those with education, health and care (EHC) plans. 
 
The full list of key worker roles is now available here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-
covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-
educational-provision 

If you qualify as a key worker please email us as soon as possible at penmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

stating: 

 The name and year of your child 

 What category of key worker you are in (job role) 

 If you will need to make use of the child care provision in school and what days/times you would 

require 

 
 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Tracy Manning 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
mailto:penmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk

